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The	KDIGO	Nominating	Committee	has	met	by	conference	call.		After	careful	consideration,	we	
hereby	make	the	following	recommendations	to	the	Executive	Committee:	
	
The	following	Executive	Committee	Members	are	completing	their	term	of	office	and	should	be	
appropriately	thanked	for	their	service	and	given	future	roles	in	KDIGO:	
	

• Ali	Abu-Alfa	
• Jurgen	Floege	
• Zhi-Hong	Liu	
• Ziad	Massy	

	
We	recommend	the	election	of	the	following	new	Members	of	the	Executive	Committee:	
	

• Mustafa	Arici	
• Fan	Fan	Hou	
• Jolanta	Malyszko	
• Laura	Sola	

	
Thank	you	for	placing	your	trust	in	us	to	perform	this	important	task	on	behalf	of	KDIGO.	


